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The committee will be comprised of three voting members: one water/sewer 
commissioner and two members of the public.  The committee’s charge is as follows: 
  
Investigate and evaluate the advisability of development of an alternate source of water to 
serve the town center water district: 
 
Identify and investigate potential options for providing an alternate water source to 
supplement the current wells, including but not limited to development of an alternate 
public water supply and/or connection to the Devens system.   Evaluate the costs and 
benefits of each potential option(s); and 
 
Make an initial report to the Selectmen no later than the 2015 Annual Town Meeting. 
Provided the initial report indicates that further investigation is warranted, make a final 
report with recommendation of a course of action to the Selectmen prior to the 2016 
Annual Town Meeting. 
 
 


